
December 2020 
Director of Student Services 

Board Report 
COVID – 19 

- 0 active cases as of today.  We have 9 students and 1 staff member currently in quarantine. 

Custodial 

- Custodians are doing a great job of keeping the buildings clean and sanitized.  Have 
completed several painting projects that we would not typically have time to do. 
 

Maintenance 

- BG-1 for roof replacement has been sent to KDE. 
- Some of the new unit ventilators at LES are having some noise issues that are being 

addressed.   

School Safety 

- Continuing work on the requests of the School Safety inspection from June. 
- We are adding a card reader to the kitchen entrance at DHS. 

Transportation 

- Reviewing pricing for the purchase of a new Food Service Van. 
- After a service on the school maintenance vehicle.  It has been recommended that we 

look for a replacement.      

 

Student Attendance/Participation 

 

- Enrollment as of December 14, 2020 is 810.  LES – 425  DHS – 385 
- We are meeting with administrators to address some attendance/participation concerns 

that have been brought to our attention.   


